



Hanson-Neely Funeral Homes
Ada & Alger
Invite You To Attend
Fifteenth Annual Remembrance Service
December 8, 2018 at the Ada Chapel
2:00-3:00 PM (you are invited to hang an ornament in memory of your loved one)
3:00 PM a short service 
(with a time of fellowship and light refreshments to follow)
RSVP by filling out the following form or emailing the information to: hansonneely@centurylink.net
By December 5, 2018





Print Name of Deceased 							
[image: SO00555_]                                               (As will appear on ornament)

Optional: 	Year of Death 			

Name(s) of Person(s) Attending 						
                                                						
                                              							

Phone Number 								

Please return this form to the funeral home by December 5, 2018.
                              Hanson-Neely Funeral Home
                              P.O. Box 38
                             Ada, Ohio 45810
Or reply with the necessary information by email to:  hansonneely@centurylink.net
All ornaments can be picked up following the service!













 Hanson-Neely Funeral Home, Inc.

311 East Lima Avenue                                                                      701 North Front Street
P.O. Box 38                                                                                       P.O. Box 41
Ada, Ohio 45810                                                                               Alger, Ohio 45812
Ph. 419-634-2936                                                                             Ph. 419-757-2471
Fax 419-634-9535
hansonneely@centurylink.net
 
November 12, 2018

Dear Friend:

Holidays, filled with memories, can be difficult for those who have lost loved ones.
The first holiday season after a death is often the hardest.  Others may seem uncomfortable with your pain and you don’t wish to burden friends with your grief.

We want you to know that your friends at Hanson-Neely Funeral Home have not forgotten you or your pain and that we care.  In an effort to bring some comfort to you during this season, we are offering our fourteenth REMEMBRANCE SERVICE.

On Saturday, December 8, 2018 we will celebrate a REMEMBRANCE SERVICE at our Ada Chapel, 311 East Lima Avenue.  You are invited to arrive anytime between 2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.  Upon arrival, a personalized ornament will be given to the family to place on our large Christmas tree in memory of your loved one.  We encourage you to arrive early to place your ornament on the tree.  At 3:00 p.m. Pastor Charles Moeller of LaFayette Congregational Christian Church and Pastor Don Clinger of Alger First United Methodist Church will present a short MEMORIAL SERVICE.  A time of sharing and light refreshments will follow.

Please feel free to invite other family members or a friend to accompany you for comfort and support.

We hope you find comfort in participating in this free, community service.  We look forward to sharing it with you on December 8th.

Warmest wishes from the Hanson-Neely Funeral Home Staff.

If you plan to attend, please return the enclosed form or reply with the necessary information by December 5, 2018 or email to:  hansonneely@centurylink.net
 
**People are invited to arrive between 2-3 pm to hang an ornament.**
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